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Moving towards a Green tRansitiOn through sustainable  
Waste management education in the VET Sector 

 

Welcome back to our newsletter series for the GROWS project! 
It’s been a while since our last update, so we have plenty of things to tell you about.   

 

Introducing the GROWS e-platform! 
200+ European trainers took part in the pilot testing 

March was dedicated to the launch of the next result of our GROWS project. The e-learning 
platform that the consortium developed is now available, in English, Polish, Greek, 
Portuguese, Italian, and Bulgarian. The GROWS e-learning platform hosts the Intelligent Tutor 
for guidance on creating a green education action plan - a learning resource that makes 
learning more attractive and memorable for VET trainers. The Platform provides instant access 
to a full suite of gamified learning resources, including 21 digital lesson plans on sustainable 
waste management, green skills and environment, as well as OERs, and tools for transforming 
the VET sector. The first group of more than 200 trainers and learners from 5 partner countries 
had already tested the GROWS e-Learning space and had the opportunity to evaluate its 
contents, design, and functionality.  

 
You can also have your personalized learning experience with the GROWS Intelligent Tutor, 
following a learning path at your own pace while receiving immediate feedback – register 
here and design your green education action plan! 

https://elearning.projectgrows.eu/
https://elearning.projectgrows.eu/
https://elearning.projectgrows.eu/
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What’s next? 

 

The GROWS Training of Trainers is coming soon! 

A 3-day learning program for VET providers and trainers will be conducted in April and May! The 
training will take place in each partner country (Bulgaria, Poland, Portugal, Greece, Cyprus, Italy), 
where only 20 educators per country will have the opportunity to implement activities and design a 
green education action plan to raise learners’ awareness about waste management. 

The training is both theoretical and practical. The theoretical aspect provides knowledge about 
sustainable waste management practices, strategies for green transition, etc. During the practical part, 
participants will explore the project resources (e-learning platform, Toolkit, Digital Intelligent Tutor) 
and create action plans to integrate GROWS materials into their VET practices.  

Join us to become part of our training! and benefit from all project resources, sharing your 
knowledge with many representatives of the European VET sector. Limited number of participants - 
hurry up and contact the project partner in your country https://projectgrows.eu/partners/  

 
Do not forget to regularly visit our website and follow us on Facebook for updates! 

 

  

Website     Facebook 

  

https://projectgrows.eu/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/GROWS_contacts.pdf
https://projectgrows.eu/partners/
https://projectgrows.eu/
https://www.facebook.com/p/GROWS-Project-61555336877400/

